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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

September 27 marks the 361st anniversary of the death of St. Vincent de 

Paul (1580-1660). Vincent founded the Daughters of Charity and the 

Congregation of the Missions (Vincentians). He was canonized in 1737 and 

is well known for his compassion to the poor.  

Prayer to St. Vincent de Paul 
Noble Saint Vincent de Paul, 

beloved servant of the poor, 

may we follow your example and do good works 

among those whom society has abandoned, 

enslaved, or forgotten. 

Inspire us to feed the hungry, 

to love a child, 

to provide comfort and medicine to the sick, 

to clothe those whose garments are threadbare, 

and to offer hope to all who need respite. 

Pray for us, dear Saint Vincent, to our beloved God that we may commit 

ourselves selflessly to doing the same charitable acts that you did all your 

life, and that we may have the favor of your guidance and strength to do 

God’s important and meaningful work in our family, in our parish and in 

our world.  Amen. 

Feast Day Schedule of Prayer 
Everyone is welcome to attend the St. Vincent Feast Day devotion on 

Monday, September 27. You can choose any of the prayer opportunities 

below, or you can attend Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament anytime 

throughout the day for your own quiet prayer time.  

6:00 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 

6:30 a.m. Monday Morning Mass 

7:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament begins 

8:00 a.m. School Mass 

3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 

5:15 p.m. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament  

The precepts 
of the 

give joy 
to the 

PSALM 19:8 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Canonization


September 26, 2021 

St. James warns in today’s second reading that those who hoard their 

wealth and live only for themselves will be condemned. But in the Gospel, 
Jesus assures us that all who give of themselves for His sake will be 
rewarded. 

The right to life is the first among human rights. 
POPE FRANCIS 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, September 27 
St. Vincent de Paul 
 6:30 am Michael Zimmer  

 8:00 am Bob Hagedorn  

Tuesday, September 28  
St. Wenceslaus, St. Lawrence Rutz and Companions 
 6:30 am Bill Morgan  

Wednesday, September 29  
Sts. Michael, Gabriel and Raphael 
 6:30 am John Moore Family 

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Kreher and Kiblinger Families 

Thursday, September 30 St. Jerome 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Joe and Barb McKeon Family 

 8:00 am Ralph Hendrickson  

Friday, October 1 
St. Thérèse of the Child Jesus 

 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Russ and Vanita Bell Family 

 8:00 am Montey Grimes  

Saturday, October 2 
The Holy Guardian Angels 
 6:30 am David Gragg  

 5:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

Sunday, October 3 
Twenty-seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Jack Craig  

 9:00 am Clyde and Alfreda Bohnert  

 10:45 am Lily Grace Edwards  

 3:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
 (Bilingual) 
  Clarence and Hazel Meystedt Family 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Herminia Vital Chaves, the sick, 
the hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray 
also for the homebound of the parish. 

❖❖❖ 

Livestreamed Masses 
Each weekend, the Mass celebrated here 
at St. Vincent is livestreamed and 
available to view on the St. Vincent de 
Paul Facebook page (https://www. 
facebook.com/svcape/). The video is 
also available to view after Masses on 
the parish website (www.svcape.com). 
Most of the live feeds will be at the 5:00 
p.m. Saturday evening Mass to allow for 
the longest viewing time. 

NDRHS Activity Week 
Notre Dame Regional High School’s Annual Activity Week kicks off on 
September 24. Raffles, magazine subscriptions, candy, trash bags, fruit, 
butter braids and Imo’s Pizza will be sold throughout the week. The annual 
Activity Week Dinners, held at Notre Dame Regional High School, are 
scheduled for September 27 - 30.  

Public dinners will be served from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.  Dinners will be 
available as curbside pick-up only and ND students will be delivering the 
meals to patron’s cars. Pricing for all dinners is $10 per meal.  Details are 
at www.notredamehighschool.org/activityweek. 

Monday, September 27  – Pork Steak (Seniors) 
Tuesday, September 28  – Pulled Pork on a Bun (Freshmen) 
Wednesday, September 29  – Fried Chicken (Juniors) 
Thursday, September 30 – Kettle Beef  (Sophomores) 

Feast Day Schedule of Prayer  
Everyone is welcome to attend the St. Vincent Feast Day devotion on 
September 27. You can choose any of the prayer opportunities below, 
or you can attend Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament anytime 
throughout the day for your own quiet prayer time.  

6:00 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
6:30 a.m. Monday Morning Mass 
7:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
8:00 a.m. School Mass 
3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
5:15 p.m. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament  

Welcome to St. Vincent Deacon Jonathan! 
 

A Note from Deacon Jonathan Tolberd 
Hello St. Vincent de Paul Parishioners! 

My name is Deacon Jonathan Tolberd and I am a seminarian in my fourth 
year of Theology. I am from the Diocese of Wichita, Kansas, and was 
ordained a Transitional Deacon on May 27, 2021. I was born the son of Jeff 
and Liz Tolberd on June 29, 1995. I am the middle child with a sister on 
each side. I have been to Catholic School my entire life in the Diocese of 

Wichita. After high school I went to Conception Seminary 
College, which is in Northwest Missouri and is the same 
College Seminary Father Rick attended. I am very pleased 
to be studying in St. Louis at Kenrick Theological Seminary 
and assisting this year on the weekends at St. Vincent de 
Paul Catholic Church. I look forward to meeting you and 
sharing ministry with you. Thank you for sharing your 
family and parish with me. God bless you! 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - September 19, 2021 

 Collection   $ 12,372.92 

 E-Tithing   $ 1,477.00 

 Total   $ 13,849.92 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

  Difference (7-1 to 9-19)   $ 8,525.33 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, September 27 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

Tuesday, September 28 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, September 29 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Women’s Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

Thursday, September 30 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, October 1 
 7:00 am Adoration of the Eucharist 

 5:15 pm Benediction 

 5:30 pm Confirmation Practice 

 Saturday, October 2 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 9:30 am Confirmation Practice

 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 Sunday, October 3 
 9:00 am Children's Liturgy of the Word 

 10:45 am Confirmation with Bishop Rice 

May They Rest in Peace   
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Amy Oliver and Bernard Halter, 
members of the St. Vincent de Paul Parish family 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - October 3, 2021 

Genesis 2:18-24  Hebrews 2:9-11 
Mark 10:2-16 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

First Friday Schedule of Prayer  
Everyone is welcome to attend First Friday devotion on October 1. Please 
pick or choose any of the prayer opportunities below, or you can attend 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament anytime throughout the day for your 
own quiet prayer time. Here are some of the prayer opportunities: 

6:00 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
6:30 a.m. First Friday Mass 
7:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament begins 
12:00 noon Confessions from 12:00 - 12:30 p.m. 
3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
5:00 p.m.  Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
5:15 p.m. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament  

In these days of turmoil in the world and in the Church, it is of particular 
urgency that we begin, or renew, devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus in 
the spirit of reparation that St. Margaret Mary Alacoque, a Visitation nun 
who lived in France in the 17th century, gives us. The practice of the nine 
First Fridays is a particularly powerful way to do this. Jesus gave us this 
devotion as a sure way of offering reparation to Him and consoling His 
Sacred Heart. Reparation is the way a person makes amends for a wrong 
one has done. Let us not waste such an opportunity, then, but rather take 
full advantage of the means that we are given by showing our love for Jesus 
and His Sacred Heart. For more information, go to www.simplycatholic. 
com/how-to-observe-first-fridays-and-first-saturdays/. 

& 
Project Melchizedek 

The Diocesan Vocations Office is beginning a new movement to promote  
vocations called Project Melchizedek. Men, ages 16-40, who have an interest in 
the vocation of priesthood are invited to a meal and discussion on a chapter of 
the book, To Save a Thousand Souls, six evenings during the fall. Local 
Knights of Columbus Councils will host the meals and discussions. Area priests 
will act as facilitators. The first two evenings will be Thursday, September 30, 
at Knights of Columbus Council 1111, 118 Spanish Street, and Monday, October 
4 at Knights of Columbus Council 11205, 2222 Kingsway Drive, in Cape 
Girardeau. For more information, please contact Father Alex Sutachan, 
Regional Vocation Recruiter at 573-335-7667. 

Project Hope 
I am looking for 2-3 people to help staff the St. Vincent table at Project Hope 
from 10:0 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. on Friday, October 1, at the Osage Center. We will 
be distributing Ugly Quilts, religious articles, and welcoming smiles to the 
needy who come to Project Hope for assistance. If you are able to help any part 
of day, please contact me at mkiblinger@svparish.com. Thank you! 

~ Deacon Mark 

mailto:mkiblinger@svparish.com
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Confirmation Mass Next Sunday 

Bishop Edward Rice will be here next Sunday, October 3, to celebrate 
the Sacrament of Confirmation with 43 high school age parishioners. 
These young adults have been preparing for more than a year for this 
great Sacrament. The celebration will take place at the 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday Mass. If you are not associated with one of the Confirmandi, 
you might want to attend another Mass next weekend. 

Reminder for Confirmation Candidate and Sponsor: Please be 
at the parish center gym (school) on Sunday morning, October 3, at 
9:00 a.m. The meeting with Bishop Rice will begin at 9:30 a.m.! 

 • Contact Information • 

The Discipleship Committee introduces 

Coffee and Christ 
Sundays after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 

All parishioners are invited to the very first Coffee and Christ which will 
take place in the lower meeting room on Sunday, October 3, 2021, 
following the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Coffee and Christ is an opportunity to learn 
more about the Catholic faith, grow in relationship with Jesus, and connect 
with other members of the parish.  

The first session will be “Presence: The Mystery of the 
Eucharist” and will run every Sunday from October 3 - 31. 
There is no need to sign up. Come when you can. The schedule 
will be as follows: 10:00 - 10:30 a.m. Coffee and socialization 

 10:30 - 11:00 a.m. Prayer/Video  
 11:00 - 11:30 a.m.  Discussion  

Practice for Confirmation Mass 
All Confirmation candidates (high school freshmen) who are being 
confirmed next Sunday, October 1, need to be at Church for one of the 
following practices: Friday, October 1, at 5:30 p.m. or Saturday, 
October 2, at 9:30 a.m.! Practice will take just one hour as long as 
everyone is on time!  

October 3, 2021  2:00 - 3:30 p.m. 
CORNER OF WILLIAM AND SILVER SPRINGS RD 

Join thousands of Christians nationwide to peacefully and prayerfully 
stand before God on behalf of preborn children. Participants will stand 
10-feet apart, going up the sidewalk on the corner of William and Silver 
Springs Road. Parking will be available on the lower ends of Best Buy and 
Logan’s parking lots as well as the old Toys-R-Us parking lot. There are 
crosswalks for you to walk on. Parking attendants will be available. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

First Reconciliation 
Parent Meeting 

A meeting for all parents of students 
preparing for First Reconciliation will 
be held on Tuesday, October 5, at 
7:00 p.m. in the church. It is 
mandatory that at least one parent 
attend this meeting (preferably the 
Catholic in an interfaith marriage); 
children need not attend. Registration 
forms need to be completed at this 
meeting and must include a copy of the 
child’s Baptismal certificate. Please 
bring a copy to the meeting. (Baptismal 
certificates must be obtained from the 
church of Baptism; please do not 
contact the school office for a copy.) A 
child will not be registered for his/her 
second grade sacraments or receive 
study materials until paperwork is 
complete. 

If your child has not been baptized in 
the Catholic faith and wishes to 
celebrate the sacrament of 
Reconciliation and Eucharist in the 
future, please contact Kathy Hotop-
Raines at 335-7667.  In order to 
celebrate First Reconciliation and 
First Communion a baptized child 
should be regularly attending Mass on 
the weekend, be registered in the 
parish and have regularly attended 
religion classes for at least one full 
year before beginning sacrament 
studies.  

If you are unable to attend the parent 
meeting, please contact Mrs. Raines 
(kraines@svcape.eduk12.net) to 
schedule a private meeting with Mrs. 
Raines and Father Rick. 

The Blessing of Pets and Animals 
You are invited to bring your pet to the church to celebrate the blessing of pets 
on the great feast day of St. Francis of Assisi. St. Francis had a great love for 
animals as expressed in his Canticle of Creatures. The blessing will be behind 
the church and in front of the new rectory. It will take place on Monday, 
October 4, at 3:30 p.m. If your pets are friendly with other animals, they can be 
on the grass. Otherwise, it might be best if they stayed in your vehicle and the 
blessing be brought to them. You can also pray and bless your pets and animals 
at home using this prayer. 

Blessed are you, Lord God, maker of all living creatures. 
You called forth fish in the sea, birds in the air, 

and animals on the land. 
You inspired St. Francis to call all of them his brothers and sisters. 

He even tamed the Wolf of Gubbio. 
We ask you to bless this pet. 

By the power of your love, enable it to live according to your plan. 
May we always praise you for all your beauty in creation. 

Blessed are you, Lord our God, in all your creatures!  
Amen. 

Go Deeper! 
Consider donating pet food or gently used blankets and towels to local animal 
shelters on this special day. The Feast of St. Francis of Assisi provides an 
opportunity to teach children about endangered or abused animals and what 
can be done to help. A container will be available for you to donate items in the 
gathering area during the weekends of October 2-3 and October 9-10. 

Share Your Story of Your Pet 
If you cannot be at the Pet Blessing on Monday, send a 
photo of your pet and how your pet blesses you! Email to 
contactus@svparish.com. Photos and stories of how your 
pet is a blessing to you will be compiled and shared on 
social media on the St. Vincent Parish Facebook page. 
 

Wedding Anniversary Celebration Mass 
— Receptions Canceled — 

Marriage is the most beautiful thing that God has created. 
— POPE FRANCIS — 

The Office of Family Life is excited to celebrate the annual Diocesan 
Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, October 3, 2021, at 2:30 p.m. at St. 
Mary Cathedral, Cape Girardeau, and Bishop Rice wants to keep the 
people of the diocese safe and healthy. With this is mind, the anniversary 
reception will not be hosted this year due to the increased prevalence of 
COVID. The Mass will still be celebrated and Bishop Rice would like to 
take one group photo in the church following Mass. Only the anniversary 
couples should attend; unfortunately family members cannot be extended 
invitations. Those attending Mass need to wear masks. Married couples 
are asked to register in advance. Couples will receive by mail a Marriage 
Certificate from Bishop Rice and a copy of the group photo. Those 
celebrating their 25th or 50th Anniversary will receive an Episcopal 
Blessing and a special gift. 

For the diocese to properly prepare, please rsvp/register by October 1, 
2021. The registration form can also be found at https://dioscg.org/about/
family-ministries/ under Anniversaries or in the gathering area of church. 

Women’s Council 
Please join the Council of Catholic 
Women for the October meeting at 
6:30 p.m. on Monday, October 4, in the 
lower meeting room. Father Randy 
Tochtrop will have a presentation on 
St. Joseph. Please feel free to bring any 
statues or images of St. Joseph that you 
have in your home. All women of the 
parish are invited to attend. 

mailto:kraines@svcape.eduk12.net


“Let us love God my brothers, let us love God. 
But let it be with the strength of our arms and the sweat of our brow. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish 

office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

September 26, 2021 

 Discipleship Corner  
The Feast of 

Saint Vincent de Paul 
September 27 

is a great time to reflect on the 
Corporal Works of Mercy 

Wish Granters Needed 
Make-A-Wish Missouri and Kansas is 
looking for individuals in the community 
who love kids, are creative, thoughtful, and 
excellent listeners. If you fit this mold, then 
you are the perfect person to make wishes 
come true through our wish granter 
volunteer opportunity!  

A wish granter is a Make-A-Wish volunteer 
who works with wish children to discover, 
plan and fulfill a wish. Wish granters work 
in teams of two, use resources wisely by 
seeking donated goods and services, and 
make each wish a unique, magical and 
memorable experience for the child. Wish 
granters understand that these wishes-
come-true are powerful, life-changing 
events that strengthen families and bring 
communities together. 

If you are interested in learning more, 
please email Volunteer Manager, CeCe 
Etter at cetter@mokan.wish.org  

mailto:cetter@mokan.wish.org


Food for the Fathers 
Each Tuesday Food for the Fathers, a parish ministry, will supply a warm meal 
for three priests. If you are interested in helping with this ministry, please sign 
up at http://signup.com/login/entry/67699625678106404. You will need to 
enter your email address but will NOT need to register an account on 
SignUp.com. If you don’t like the choices listed, change your selection to 
include an entrée and two side dishes (no desserts, please!). Choose the date 
you would like to provide the meal. SignUp.com will send you an automated 
confirmation and reminders. Then, on the date chosen, deliver the meal 
between 5:00 and 6:00 p.m. to the new rectory.  If you prefer not 
to sign up online or have questions, contact Beverly in the 
parish office at 335-7667. 

Celebrating the 
Sacraments 

Celebrando los 
Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comu-
níquese con la oficina parroquial 
por lo menos con seis meses de 
antelación. (Si usted ha estado 
casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger at the parish office (573-
335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser 
inscritos en la parroquia por lo 
menos 3 meses antes de bautizar. 
También los padres tienen que 
celebrar la santa misa cada fin de 
semana. La clase de preparación 
para el bautismo para padres y 
padrinos es cada último lunes del 
mes. Favor de comunicarse con 
Padre Rick una semana antes al 
573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si 
usted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la 
oficina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

The Saint Vincent de Paul Parish Ministry of Consolation 
is pleased to offer 

A New Season of Harvesting Our Tears: 
an 8-session Grief Support Program 

 If you are grieving the loss of a loved one and 
would like support through your grief journey,  

this program may be for you.   
Harvesting Our Tears is an 8-session, faith-based program 

that helps participants understand the grieving process 
and develop ways of working through grief 

in an environment of understanding and support.   

Harvesting Our Tears is for anyone who has suffered the loss 
of a spouse, child, parent, sibling, friend.   

You can be assured of support in your grief journey, 
a place to share your story, and confidentiality.  

This is a peer support program and does not 
entail professional counseling. 

The group typically meets once per week; 
the meeting day and time determined once the group is established.   

If you are interested in registering or learning more about 
Harvesting Our Tears,  

please leave your name with the parish office staff at 573.335.7667  
or call or text one of the team members: 

Gerry Strohmeyer 573.270.3786 
Cindy Heischmidt 573.275.4617 

2021 Rosary for Life 
The Association of the Miraculous Medal in Perryville, Missouri, invites you to 
participate in our annual “Rosary for Life.” This event will take place on 
Saturday, October 9, at 9:00 a.m., at the National Shrine of Our Lady of the 
Miraculous Medal. Please gather at the Welcome Center next to the Shrine 
Church. Weather permitting, the Rosary will be prayed at the Miraculous 
Medal Moments area. In case of inclement weather, the Rosary will be recited 
in the Shrine Church. Following the Rosary, two speakers will talk about the 
preservation of life. Please invite your family and friends to attend this event in 
which we ask the Blessed Mother to intercede for the protection of life. For 
more information about this event, please watch for updates or call 1-800-264-
6279 and ask for Frank. 

http://signup.com/login/entry/67699625678106404


K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these 

advertisers! 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 573-335-5700 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

DoloresBaker@RealtyExecutives.com 

 

Redefining Wealth Management 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

